
Results Day: 

Information for Candidates 

 
A Level/Key Stage 5 - Thursday 13th August 2020 – **8am 

 

GCSE/Key Stage 4 - Thursday 20th August 2020 - 9am 
 

Collection from Barrow Hall College 

 
Staff will be onsite to offer information, advice, guidance and support. 

 

Results should be collected in person ideally by the student 

themselves.  If this is not possible and someone will be collecting 

on the student’s behalf, please be aware that any representative 

collecting the results will need a letter of authorisation* from the 

student and photo ID of their own.  Results cannot be released 

without this.   

 

If a student is unable to attend in person and would prefer to have 

results posted to their home address; please hand a self-addressed 

envelope to Miss Delmont in the Exams Office.  They will be 

dispatched on the same day of candidate release of results. 

 
The results you will be given on this date are not certificates.  You will 

receive further information about certificates. 
 

*There is an official third party collection form on our website  

www.greatsankey.org/exams  

 

**JCQ has changed the time that results can be released to students from 6am to 8am as 

of 26th February 2020 

http://www.greatsankey.org/exams

